
Announcements    

Thursday September 19, 2024 

RED Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 

Anyone interested in intramural volleyball, please stop in the activities office and 
grab a sign-up form! We are in need of one more team so please consider 
signing up. If you don’t have a team, but are interested, come down to sign up 
and we will find you a team to join. If you are involved in another fall sport, except 
those that are playing WIAA volleyball, you can still sign up to play. Grab your 
friends and Join us for some noncompetitive fun! 

 
If you want to join a stress-free, enjoyable, and nationally-recognized AHS Club, 
you should consider Best Buddies! Best Buddies is a global volunteer 
organization dedicated to enhancing the lives of people with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities by providing opportunities for one-to-one and small-
group friendships. Join us at our first meeting either before or after school, 
on Today, September 19th. Contact Landry Nelson with any questions.  

 
 
WELCOME ALL CHESS PLAYERS! In Chess Club students meet socially to 
play chess. The club is student-centered and student-driven. All levels of ability 
are welcome. We meet the first and third Thursdays of the month, from 2:45 - 
3:45 in room 201 at North Campus. Our first meeting is today, Thursday, 
Sept. 19. Chess boards and pieces are provided. 
 
Empire will be here on tomorrow, Friday, September 20th, for picture retakes. If 
you have not had your picture taken, you will need to come to the front foyer area 
during a free period.   
 
Students interested in Art Club should attend the first meeting is tomorrow, 
Friday, September 20th from 2:45-4pm in room 324 at South Campus. This is an 
open studio session and all students are welcome to attend! Email Ms. Falkner 
with questions. 
  
Do you enjoy writing?  If so, please bring a friend and come to the AHS Writing 
Club for our first meeting on Tuesday, September 24th from 2:45 to 3:30 in Room 
203 at North Campus.  Hope to see you there! 

 
Are you Missing a water bottle? Maybe you forgot your lunch box at lunch? 
Please come in the front office and check the Parent drop off/Lost and Found 
table.  


